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We look forward to a successful term!

Mrs L Woodfine, Mrs R Ross and
Mrs J Canning
Things we are learning in Nursery this term that you can also practice at home:

· Sharing Stories and rhymes together
· Singing number rhymes and songs
· Putting our coat on independently

If you have any queries, worries or problems, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Woodfine or Mrs Ross

Things we are learning in Nursery this term that you can also practice at home:
· Take turns and share toys with others

· Beginning to count amounts of objects up to 5
· Recognising our own name

· Please find attached your child’s next step which we will also be working on this term

If you have any queries, worries or problems, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Woodfine or Mrs Ross
Things we are learning in Nursery this term that you can also practice at home:

· Beginning to recognise the sounds in words (for example ‘Cat begins with c’)
· Counting amounts of objects up to 10 and beginning to match to the number
· Recognising our own name and then beginning to write it

· Please find attached your child’s next step which we will also be working on this term

If you have any queries, worries or problems, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Woodfine or Mrs Ross
Things we are learning in Nursery this term that you can also practice at home:
· Beginning to sound talk (e.g. say sounds separately c-a-t and then put them together cat)
· Recognise 2D shapes & spot them when in different places

· Use scissors independently to cut along a line and cut different shapes
· Please find attached your child’s next step which we will also be working on this term

If you have any queries, worries or problems, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Woodfine or Mrs Ross
PE 


We have PE slots on a Monday (AM) and Friday (AM).


Please make sure your child brings in their kit – 


White t-shirt, dark shorts and pumps.


It is a good idea to leave kit in school all week.


Please name all items of clothing.





Our topic this term is


‘Holidays’


We hope it will be fun to learn about different types of holidays. We are going to find out about seaside holidays, under the sea and travelling abroad on holiday to Australia and Africa. You may have some useful resources that you can share with your child or even share with the class. We will also be going on a trip to RAF Cosford (Details to follow).


We will also be taking part in: Sports Day and Arts Week  





This Term’s Traditional Stories: 


The Ugly Duckling


The Three Little Pigs








Book Bags





We are encouraging the children to take home a story book for them to share with you.  Book bags are very important in encouraging your child to become more independent and will continue to be used as they go through the school. 
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As the weather warms up, please remember to bring in a named sunhat and a named bottle of sun cream for your child.





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:


You are very welcome to join us and see what goes on in Acorn Class on:





Friday 4th May 2.00pm – 3.00pm Stay and Play session


Friday 15th June 2.00pm –3.00pm


Stay and Play session





If you are unable to attend please feel free to send another adult.








New Intake





This term so far we welcome 7 new children to Acorn class: Archie, Betsy, Kiriki, Hakeem, Queenie, Lilly-May & Amelia








Remember to check our notice board regularly for planning, weekly updates and topic information.











FOREST SCHOOL


Forest School will restart from Tuesday 24th April every week.


More information to follow.








�





_1093092525

